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Spencer Hickman

From: Evan Eglin <evane@eglinbresler.com>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 4:27 PM
To: Spencer Hickman; Barbara Becker; Bill Yarnell; Caryl Clement; Chris Poirier; David Takaki; 

Jonathan Crowe; Mark Holden; Patricia Gilbert; Paul Wheeler; Thomas Drzazgowski
Subject: RE: November 16 DRC Hearing

 
 

I have to apologize as I have a conflict on Thursday and cannot aƩend this meeƟng. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Evan S. Eglin, AIA 
Principal Architect 

 
7391 E. Tanque Verde Road 
Tucson, Arizona 85715 
Ph. (520) 885-4455 
Fax (520) 885-2886 
Visit us at www.eglinbresler.com 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages attached to it may contain 
information that is confidential or legally privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible 
for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you must not read this transmission or that 
any disclosure, copying, printing, distribution, or use of any of the information contained in or attached to this 
transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.  If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify 
the sender by telephone or return e-mail and delete the original transmission and its attachments without reading 
or saving in any manner.  Thank you. 
 

From: Spencer Hickman <Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2023 3:10 PM 
To: Barbara Becker <bbecker@uta.edu>; Bill Yarnell <billyarnell@cox.net>; Caryl Clement 
<caryl@cjclementdesign.com>; Chris Poirier <Chris.Poirier@pima.gov>; David Takaki <David.Takaki@pima.gov>; Evan 
Eglin <evane@eglinbresler.com>; Jonathan Crowe <Jonathan.Crowe@pima.gov>; Mark Holden 
<Mark.Holden@pima.gov>; Patricia Gilbert <Patricia.Gilbert@pima.gov>; Paul Wheeler <wheeler.p26@gmail.com>; 
Thomas Drzazgowski <Thomas.Drzazgowski@pima.gov> 
Subject: November 16 DRC Hearing 
 
Good AŌernoon DRC Members, 
 

 CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. 
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.  
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He do have a hearing scheduled for Thursday November 16. I am aƩaching the staff report and hearing materials for the 
one case on the agenda. The agenda is available on the website, and if anyone has any quesƟons please feel free to 
reach out to me (remember please do not reply all). See you all on Thursday. 
 
Regards, 
 
Spencer Hickman 
Senior Planner 
Pima County Development Services 
201 N. Stone Av, 1st Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 
Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov 
(520)724-6498 
 


